
Appendix 3xxii 

Name of consultation: Discontinue provision of education at Duror Primary School 

 

Your comments: Today Duror Primary School hosted the first (of what I hope will be 
many) Stay and Play sessions. In total eight pre-school aged children attended all from 
the local area and therefore potential future pupils. It would be such a shame to close 
the Primary School now when there will clearly be a real need for it in a few years time. 
Since moving to Duror a just over a year ago, I have come to know the lovely staff and 
pupils which are an absolute credit to that school. The school pupils helped out with 
session, making cups of tea for the parents and playing with the children. Parents who 
had not previously met despite living in the village were able to get to know each other. 
It's a lovely thing to be part of. If you take away the School you will be taking away a 
crucial asset to Duror, where parents and children can come together without having to 
travel for miles and miles. It would be so sad if I was unable to send my little boy there 
when the time comes in a few years. Please don't close Duror Primary School. 

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: User of the school’s community facilities 

 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Mrs Megan Dent 
 

Address:  

postcode 
search Choose address Did you find the address on the list 

above? 

PA38 4DA Bracken Bank, Duror, PA38 
4DA Yes 

 


